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Note from the Director Reminders

Wow! It is hard to believe it is
March already. We have so
many exciting things going on
and God is on the move at
Sonshine Preschool. We are all
really hoping for more spring-
like warmer weather! The month
of March always has lots of fun
activities for the students. We
will celebrate Dr. Seuss Birthday,
St. Patrick’s Day, and all things
related to spring. I know a lot of
fun and exciting adventures will
take place! 

Parents, thank you so much for
your support with our school.
Without your support Sonshine
Preschool wouldn’t be what it is
today. 

Thank you.

FWISD Spring Break:

March 17th - March 21st

Upcoming Events

2025

March 9th

Teacher Birthday’s

Ms. Ryley
March, 10th“My gifts are better than gold, even

the purest gold.” - Proverbs 8:19

“How much better to get wisdom
than gold.”  - Proverbs 16:16
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Employee of the Month

Ms. Rae came on board in early 2024
as an assistant teacher and quickly

worked her way up to Lead Teacher of
one of our most energetic

classrooms, Early Preschool. She
embraced the challenge and

immediately hit the ground running.

Her enthusiasm and creativity bring
so much joy to the classroom,

making learning fun and engaging
for everyone.

When she’s not teaching, Ms. Rae
loves listening to music, shopping,

and drawing. She has a true knack for
decorating and adding a creative

touch to everything she does.

 2025

We’re so lucky to have Ms. Rae
as part of our Sonshine family!

We would also like to take a moment to acknowledge Ms. Dani! She
received the second-highest number of votes, and we truly appreciate

her dedication and hard work in the Infant B2 classroom.

 If you missed voting last month, be sure to submit your vote for April’s
Employee of the Month! Voting Link

Email: info@benbrookpreschool.com

Phone:  (817) 249 - 5614

Contact Info

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwzp8JbpWp7qBWPrr6mu7aj_O9mBQImQrYZVxJ8v-GAAZhsg/viewform?pli=1





